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Mark Faist

To: steve.kenzie@unglobalcompact.org.uk
Subject: Reporting Cycle Adjustment

Dear Steve, 
 
Hope you are well. I would like to request a reporting cycle adjustment. Our Directors report is published in April of 
each calendar year, and I would like to adjust the UNGC cycle to publish the UNGC progress report in line with our 
Directors report. 
 
Would that be possible? 
 
I will submit this E-Mail via the website as well. 
 
Thank you very much for your understanding. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mark  
 
 
 
Mark Faist 
Transformation Manager 
Head of PMO DACH 
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